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Dear

Year 8 -  A Midsummer’s Night Dream comes to The Angmering School!

I am delighted to tell you that following their successful performance to our Year 10 & 11
students last November,  the English department has arranged for  the London theatre
group, Quantum Theatre, to come into school again on the morning of Tuesday 14 June
2022.

They will be performing A Midsummer’s Night Dream to all of the Year 8 students, who will
be off timetable that morning. A Midsummer’s Night Dream is one of the set texts studied
by our Year 8 students this year.

Shakespeare’s most enduringly popular comedy of love and intrigue, magic and mayhem, is
brought to life  in Quantum Theatre's wonderfully funny and exuberant production of the
Shakespeare classic.  The whole text is presented in a fast paced, accessible and easily
understandable style.

We believe that Quantum Theatre’s performance  will help to enhance and embed our Year 8
students’ understanding of the play and will bring Shakespeare’s work “alive” to them.

This is a fantastic opportunity for our Year 8 students and therefore to help us cover
the cost of the performance, we are asking parents/carers to make a voluntary
contribution of £5 via Parent Pay if they are able to do so.

Yours sincerely
Alexandra Wilkinson
Head of English


